Vernon Animal Control

100 Windsorville Road, Vernon CT

(860) 870-3558

Craig P. Segar, Animal Control Officer

Jerold Casida, Assistant Animal Control Officer

WHAT TO DO IF YOU SEE A DOG PARKED IN A VEHICLE

Under the cruelty law (53-247a) it is not unlawful to keep your dog in a parked vehicle while the dog
owner runs an errand. What is unlawful is the exposure to the elements the dog has to endure while the owner is

away, such as days of high heat and high humidity. If you see a dog in a vehicle under these conditions please call
860-870-3558 or 860-872-9126.

For further information, please contact
Vernon Animal Control at 860-870-3558



